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REPORT OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT 
(STUDENT LIFE) 
 
Date: Thursday March 29, 2018 
Clubs: 

● Contacting clubs in regards to items left in storage 
 
Services  

● AUS/MUS have not paid for drivesafe from frosh last year yet so please do! 
● Meeting with ASA they have submitted an application to become a service it is 

currently under review by the services review committee 
 
Independent Student Groups 

● SQ 
 
Mental Health 

●  SQ 
 
Student Services 

● SQ 
 
Family Care 

● SQ 
 
General 

● SQ 
Best,  
 
Jemark Earle 
Vice-President (Student life) 


